
 
 
 

The Town of Fairhaven invites you to share 
your ideas for the  

Fairhaven 2040 Master Plan 
 

Thursday, April 6, 2017 
6:30pm–9:00pm 

Town Hall Auditorium 
40 Center Street 

 
Fairhaven is preparing its Comprehensive Master Plan update! As we embark on this 
effort, we invite you to come and share your thoughts… 
 

 What do you enjoy most about Fairhaven?  
 What are the Town’s biggest challenges? 
 What are the Town’s biggest opportunities? 
 What can be done to enhance the Town’s built and natural 

environments? 
 What is your vision for the Town’s future?  

 
Please join us for an interactive meeting where we will learn about Fairhaven’s unique 
qualities, and discuss how we will develop a forward-thinking Master Plan for Fairhaven 
2040!  
 
Take the online survey at the Town’s Web Site:  www.fairhaven-ma.gov 
 
For more information, please contact Bill Roth at the Town’s Planning and Economic Development 
Office (billr@fairhaven-ma.gov) or at (508) 979-4082 Ext. 9   Refreshments will be provided! 

mailto:billr@fairhaven-ma.gov

